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Term 2 Week 3                  8 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!  

 

Due to the relaxation of Safe Management Measures (SMM), the school has kick start 

unstructured play during recess time. Classes are scheduled to play after they have taken 

their meals. Students were exceptionally thrilled with the reintroduction of playtime. They 

were playing enthusiastically with their peers using frisbees and softballs. Students were also 

allowed to mask-off during the outdoor play. 

 

Students playing during Unstructured Play 

 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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Students playing during Unstructured Play 

 

Recently, the PPrimary Two students read the STELLAR big book – A Butterfly is Born. Students 

were fascinated observing by the gradual growth of the caterpillar to its pupa stage and 

eventually to a full-grown butterfly. Their involvement in the growth of the caterpillars sparked 

much discussion and learning.  

   

The caterpillar stage of growth 
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Students looking for caterpillars in the school garden 

 

These interesting lessons and experiences ignite the joy of learning for the students! We look 

forward to conduct more of such interactive lessons regularly.  

 

See you next time! 

 

From the desk of: 

Mdm Zarinah (Year Head Lower Primary – covering)                                                                          

Mdm Jenny Chua (Assistant Year Head Lower Primary) 

 


